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Class Arbitration Ruling A Caution For Employers

News

6.17.13 

Darin L. Mackender was featured in an article entitled "Class Arbitration Ruling A Caution for

Employers,"published in Law Week Colorado.

A U.S. Supreme Court ruling involving class actions and arbitration agreements offers a cautionary

tale for employers.

Although the dispute was between doctors and a health plan, it could just as easily have happened in

an employer-employee context, said Darin.
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